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CALENDAR OF ACTIVITIES 

01 Oct 2020: 9:30 a.m. at Extension Conference Center Planning 

Meeting. County and Group Committee Chairs, County Officers 

Attend. - CANCELLED

9 Oct 2020: 2:00 p.m. Greenhouse and Teaching Garden 

Dedication - OSU Extension Center 

22 Oct 2020: 9:30 a.m. at Extension Conference Center "DNA 

Testing: What is it and How Can it Work for You?" -Jan Beattie, 

OHCE Genealogy Group President 

If you get calls from members wanting to register for the Zoom 

meeting, please give them this link: 

https://dasnr.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJltce6hpjggH93XsdTnYdlYR6a 
CK8h0894T 

Thought for The Day: Caring about the happiness of others, we 

find our own. -Plato 

DEADLINE FOR Nov/Dec 2020 

NEWSLETTER 

Oct 15, 2020 

Group Officer & Committees 

County President, Glenda Busby is contacting County Committee 

Chairs. Groups - Please return your Committee Chairs' Names 

and Group Officer Lists ASAP. The Yearbook Committee and State 

OHCE Office needs your information soon. 

OK County Extension 

Office 

Address 
2500 NE 63'd St

Oklahoma City, OK 73111 

Phone 
405-713-1125

Email 
Educator 

Lisa.Hamblin@okstate.edu 

Website 
Website for Extension Center: 

https://extension.okstate.edu/oklahoma 

Website for OHCE: 
https:// education.okstate.edu/index.htm 

1/fcs/ohce 

Website for Genealogy 

Group: www.ohcegenealogy.com

Follow us on 
Facebook.com/ okcou nty / osue 
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OCT 2020 LEADER LESSON 

On October 22nd from 9:30 am until 10:30 a.m., OHCE will have an in person and Zoom workshop at the OSU 

Conference Center titled, "DNA Testing: What It Is and What It Can Do for You." Jan Beattie, President of the 

OHCE Genealogy Group will be presenting. Genealogy workshops are always popular, so please call the 

Extension Center & register if you plan to attend in person.  Space is limited due to social distancing.

If you get calls from members wanting to register for the Zoom meeting please give them this 

link: https://dasnr.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJltce6hpjgqH93XsdTnYdlYR6aCK8h0894T 

OHCE Annual Dues and Enrollment Forms 

County treasurer, Paul Cunningham has requested that OHCE group dues be mailed to him no later than Friday, 

October 23rd Please mail checks payable to Oklahoma County OHCE. Paul's address is: 4057 NW 61st ST, OKC, 
. 

OK 73112-1402. If there are any changes to members' enrollment forms such as phone numbers or addresses, 

please send those corrections, too. 

OHCE Groups Can Meet at Extension Center 

Any group that needs a larger space to have their monthly meeting, may use the Extension Conference Center. 

Please call Janet at 713-1125 to reserve the building. 
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The OSU Extension office received funds from OHCE in memory of Norma May. The money was spent to 

purchase signage for the OSU Extension Teaching and Demonstration Gardens. I hope everyone can make the 

October 9th dedication event. When you are at the Extension office, make sure you check out the signage in the 

gardens. One of the signs is in the children's garden area and the others are at the raised beds. Just to give you a 

sneak peak, below is what one of the signs says. When you are viewing the gardens, take your smart phone and 

use your camera to capture the QR codes to get more information! 

OKLAHOMA COUNiiY 
EXTENSION 

KEYHOLE GARDEN 

This garden is constructed around an active 

compost pile in the center and has a step-in so 

you can add to the pi lie. Cost de pends on

materials and size but approKimately $1i .50-$200 

Keyhole Garden Video 
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· 
. lJJ, . .: 4-H YOUTH DEVELOPMENT

Starting October 1st, Oklahoma County 4-H will kick off our Fall Service Project, H.U.G.S. {Hats, Underwear, 

Gloves, and Socks). We will be collecting these new clothing items across the county, with donation boxes at the 

Extension Office. Turn in your donations to the Extension Office by November 6th. Donations for kid sizes will go 

to Citizens Caring for Children, an organization that provides clothing and other necessities for foster families in 

Oklahoma. Adult items will be donated to The Homeless Alliance, an organization that provides opportunities 

for advancement to the housing insecure people of Oklahoma. 
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Fall FoodsFall FoodsFall Foods

Let's Cook!Let's Cook!
Free Online Event!Free Online Event!

Oklahoma State University, in compliance with Title VI and VII of the Civil  Rights Act of 1964, Executive Order 11246 as amended, and
Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 (Higher Education Act),  the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, and other federal
and state laws and regulations, does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, genetic information, sex, age,
sexual orientation, gender identity, religion, disability, or status as a veteran, in any of its policies, practices or procedures. This
provision includes, but is not limited to admissions, employment, financial aid, and educational services. The Director of Equal
Opportunity, 408 Whitehurst, OSU, Stillwater, OK 74078-1035; Phone 405-744-5371; email:  eeo@okstate.edu has been designated to
handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies. Any person who believes that discriminatory practices have been engaged in
based on gender may discuss his or her concerns and file informal or formal complaints of possible violations of Title IX with OSU’s
Title IX Coordinator 405-744-9154. If you require a reasonable accommodation to participate or need materials in another format,
please contact your County Extension Office as soon as possible.

Let's Cook! is a free online program where you are the cook!

Prepare a tasty fall dinner dish in your kitchen alongside Taylor

Conner, FCS Educator and Registered Dietitian. Learn about cooking

tips that can increase the nutrition of your dishes during mealtimes.

Recipe ingredients and pre-program preparation steps will be

provided so you can follow along in making a fun fall-themed

entree.

Register online at calendar.okstate.edu/oces and search for "let's Cook! fall foods"

or call 405.713.1125



Get Cooking:
Cooking for
One or Two

Making a dinner you'll be eating alone can seem like a

big effort with small reward; but it doesn't have to be

difficult to cook tasty, nutritious meals for one or two

people. Taylor Conner, Registered Dietitian with

Oklahoma County OSU Extension, will share timesaving

tips as well as menus and recipes for preparing meals

that are delicious, inexpensive and healthy. Handouts

and recipes included.

Tuesday, October 20th
6:30-7:30PM

FreeFree
OnlineOnline
Event!Event!

Pre-registration required.
register at metrolibrary.org

Oklahoma State University, in compliance with Title VI and VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Executive Order 11246 as amended, and Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972
(Higher Education Act), the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, and other federal and state laws and regulations, does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin,
genetic information, sex, age, sexual orientation, gender identity, religion, disability, or status as a veteran, in any of its policies, practices or procedures. This provision includes, but is not
limited to admissions, employment, financial aid, and educational services. The Director of Equal Opportunity, 408 Whitehurst, OSU, Stillwater, OK 74078-1035; Phone 405-744-5371;
email: eeo@okstate.edu has been designated to handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies. Any person who believes that discriminatory practices have been engaged in based
on gender may discuss his or her concerns and file informal or formal complaints of possible violations of Title IX with OSU’s Title IX Coordinator 405-744-9154. If you require a reasonable
accommodation to participate or need materials in another format, please contact your County Extension Office as soon as possible.




